
 

 

 

Tuesday, 16 April 2024 

Dear Respected Parent/Guardian, 

Assalamu alaikum - Peace be with you and Eid Mubarak! 

RE: Non-Uniform day / Eid celebration on Friday 19th April 2024 
 

We hope this letter finds you and your family in good health and high spirits. 

 

As we have just completed the joyous occasion of Eid Ul-Fitr during the holidays, we are delighted 

to announce that we will be celebrating this special day with our students on Friday 19th April 2024. 

 

To mark this auspicious occasion, we will be having a non-uniform day. We kindly request that 

students dress in modest clothing appropriate for the occasion (no makeup, high heels, jewellery 

etc.). This is a wonderful opportunity for our students to celebrate their cultural and religious 

heritage with pride and respect. 

 

In addition to the non-uniform day, we have arranged for some special treats to make the day even 

more memorable. There will be free treats available for all students to enjoy on the day. 

Furthermore, we are excited to announce that an ice cream van will be on-site, offering a variety of 

delicious ice cream treats. Students are encouraged to bring some money if they wish to purchase 

ice cream from the van at the end of the school day. 

 

We believe that celebrating cultural and religious diversity enriches our school community and 

fosters understanding and unity among our students. Eid Ul-Fitr is a time of joy, gratitude, and 

generosity, and we are thrilled to share in the festivities with our students. 

 

We kindly ask for your support in ensuring that students adhere to the school's dress code 

guidelines for the non-uniform day and behave respectfully throughout the celebrations. Please 

ensure pupils wear their school lanyards and bring in their equipment and books as normal.  

 

Thank you for your cooperation, and we look forward to celebrating Eid Ul-Fitr together as a school 

community.  Eid Mubarak! 

 

Yours Faithful,  

 
 

Mrs Shegufta Farooq-Bowkan                                                      Moulana Javed Kachhalia 

Assistant Principal SENDCO                                                          Faith and Character Education Lead  

  


